[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Colin Smith 
Sent: 08 September 2016 13:17
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application: No 16/01594/F - Letter of Objection

For the Attention of Baljinder Singh/ Matthew Parry – Reference Planning Application: No 16/01594/F, Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AA

Please find attached a Letter of Objection in regard of the above planning application from a number of Hodgson Close residents who may not be in a position to respond in time individually by Friday 9th September.

There are many residents of Hodgson Close (and there may be more in the wider community) who are also very much against this application and also there are some who knew nothing about it even as late as this week.
 
Those residents who have read through and agree with the above objection letter have expressed their wish to add their signatures to the attached letter.

Your acknowledgement of receipt of this email would be gratefully received.

Yours faithfully, on behalf of said residents.

Colin Smith
9, Hodgson Close, Fritwell OX27 7QB

